
Dear Lendon Gray, 
Thank you for the lesson. I learned a lot and the pointers are helping me improve on my riding. I 
am thankful that we were able to have the clinic this year. Thank you for teaching me and my 
horse and helping me with my leg yields. I was not sure on how to correct her when her body 
was not straight.  Using the correct rein and keeping my body straight will make a big difference. 
Thank you so much for my scholarship for this clinic at my farm Rancho Santa Fe.  My grandpa 
worked really hard for me and for all the kids to make sure it looked nice and to be able to have 
the clinic. I was very excited to have you there.  Thank you so much!  
  Viviana Selner  


